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THIS WEEK 
This week, we have completed some of our end-of-year assessments. The children have really worked 
hard to make as much progress as they could, particularly in a year disrupted by Lockdowns. Elsewhere 

in English, we have written our own versions of the Greek myth of Heracles. The children have 
produced some super variations. In Maths, we focussed on our confidence in using a written method for 
multiplication. In RE, we began to explore prayer as a concept. We looked at Jesus’ example in the New 
Testament as well as Daniel and how he prioritised prayer.  In Science, we conducted an investigation 
exploring if older people really are taller. In PE, we continued with our catching, throwing and striking 
skills before applying them in the context of rounders. In History, we investigated Ancient Greek life 

and tried to get a feel for what life would have been like if we had been alive in that era. 

GREEK ODYSSEY HOMEWORK PROJECT 
The project is to create a set of 10 Top Trumps cards about either Greek gods and goddesses or Ancient 

Greek mythical creatures. 

The deadline is Friday 9th July 2021. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
The CHRISTIAN VALUE award for THANKFULNESS goes to Ryan. He is incredibly thankful and 

shines brightly. As grown-ups we are thankful for his attitude. 

The CURRICULUM award goes to Olivia and Jackson for their super work across many subjects. I 
couldn’t pick between them. 

OUTSTANDING BEHAVIOUR 
Those children whose behaviour has been ‘Outstanding’ and ‘Over the Rainbow’ for 3 or more days this week are: 

Amelia, Elissa, Emmanuel, Erin, Harvey, Isaac J, Isaac P, Jack, Jessica, Kara, Katie, Kayla, Lola, Lucas, 

Lucy, Mia M, Mia W, Olivia, Ruby, Ryan, Sienna 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
To help with pupils wearing appropriate uniform for PE, our supplies in town are now stocking a zip and 

normal hoodie with our school badge so children can wear conforming uniform on PE days. 

I am also aware that several children are wearing black trainers rather than black school shoes. Please 
ensure your child is wearing correct footwear. 

Race for Life 
As a school, we are participating in this year’s Race for Life to raise money to beat cancer 
sooner. Cancer is happening right now, which is why we're taking part in a Race for Life 

Schools to raise money and save lives. 1 in 2 people will be diagnosed with cancer in their 
lifetime. Every single pound you donate makes a difference to Cancer Research UK’s ground-

breaking work, so please sponsor us now. 

You can donate on: https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/lea-endowed-c-of-e-
primary-school   

Sports Day 2021 
We are holding our Sports Day this year on Tuesday 13th July. Unfortunately, due to restrictions, parents 
and carers cannot attend. The children will compete in bubbles with their scores being added to the rest 

of the school. 

Have a lovely weekend. See you on Monday. 

Mrs Bateman 
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